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Update on Incident at The Reach! Partnership School 
 

 

As part of our commitment to ensuring a full review of this matter, an investigator was assigned 

after staff was unable to identify the young man in the video at The Reach! Partnership School. 

The investigator’s effort along with media coverage helped us to identify the young man who, 

along with his parents, have been scheduled for an interview.  

 

The young man is believed to be a student on the school’s roster.  We continue to work with our 

Internal Affairs Investigator, the Baltimore City State’s Attorney’s Office and the Baltimore City 

Police Department as we move forward in ensuring a thorough and timely review.  We remain 

committed to handling this matter with the highest priority.  


